
 First Baptist Church of Lexington, Mississippi 

October 15, 2023 
Keith Garland, Pastor,   Sonny Murray, music 

Laura Leathers, Pianist  David Sumner, Organist 

662-834-3502       fbclex.com 

                  

         Morning Worship Service 

Prelude . . . Laura Leathers 

 

Prayer and Announcements    

 

Opening Hymn . . . We Have Come Into His House    

 

Hymn . . . Footsteps Of Jesus 

 

Hymn . . . Living For Jesus 

 

Offertory   . . . Laura Leathers                                                                                                                                  

 

Special Music . . . . Sonny Murray 

 

Message from God’s Word  . . . Pastor Keith Garland 
“Where the Help Comes From” Psalm 121 

 

Hymn Of Invitation    . . . Trust and Obey 

 

Quarterly Business Meeting 

Don’t Forget Shoe  Box Packing 

Party, Wednesday Night, October 

18, 6:30, Fellowship Hall,   Dinner 

served (unless notified, you don’t 

have to bring a thing). 

 

 

 

                                               

 

   

 

                                                                                  

CALENDAR   
Usher for October 

Clay Rodgers                   

Sunday, October  15 

9:00-- Library Open 

10:00-- Bible Study                                                                                 

11:00 -- Worship Service                   Check out a book            

Quarterly Business Meeting                from our church          

Wednesday, October 18                          library!! 

6:30 p.m.  No Covered Dish 

Shoe Box Packing Party 
Thursday, October 19 

Fall Festival at Central Holmes, 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

(BBQ Plates served from 5 to 6:30 -- $10.00 a plate) 

____________________________________________ 

 
Central Holmes Christian School Fall Festival 

Thursday, October 19th 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

In the Central Holmes Gym 

BBQ Plates 5:00 to 6:30-- $10.00 

Cake Walk/ Bingo/Draw Down/Vendors/  

Fall Photo/ Cornhole Tournament 

 

All year long, you have been bringing items to put in the 

Samaritan’s Purse Shoe Box Ministry.  The night has finally 

arrived to pack the boxes and we are more excited than the 

children around the world who are going to get boxes. You 

should see the fellowship hall !! Tables organized with toys, 

hygiene items, school supplies etc.  Along with the boxes, 

the teachers where the boxes are delivered, will give the 

children a book and teach them about accepting Christ as 

their Savior.   

Collecting this month is $10.00  for the books along with 

each box to cover shipping.  Please help in this last 

collection for 2023 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                        Thank You 
Just a note to let you know how  

much I appreciate First Baptist  

hosting the Holmes Baptist  

Association Annual meeting  

last Tuesday night. Your kitchen  

crew served a delicious meal  that  

everyone thoroughly enjoyed.   

Thank you for your hard work!    

Bro. Keith, thank you for all you  

did to make everyone feel  

comfortable and right at home.   

The music from Laura and David  

was so beautiful.  It was just a perfect  

night of seeing old friends from the  

different churches in the association.   

 

Thank you again for hosting a wonderful  

evening. 

 
Most sincerely 

Lyn Nations                                                


